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This Open House event is an opportunity for participants in the 

process, and for stakeholders to gain knowledge and clarification 

from the presentation material and facilitators  
 

1. Please respect all participants and facilitators. 

If you have any questions, please ask to a facilitator or member of the 

Project team. 

All participants should have the same opportunity to record their views, 

provide questions and receive answers from the Project team. 

The Project team’s role is to provide explanations of the presentation 

material, to answer questions and to hear your comments.  

If the facilitator is already busy answering to other participant, please be 

patient and wait your turn. 
 

2. Please allow everyone to participate in a fair  

and respectful way. 

Facilitators and translators are available to share information and to hear 

your views. If you need further assistance in your local language (isiXhosa 

or isiZulu), please don’t hesitate to ask for it. 
 

Please note: 

3. We want to hear your views. 

Make sure that your views are recorded. There are various ways for you to 

do this: ask a facilitator to write your comment down, write it down yourself 

at a dedicated desk, or send by email: eni.offshore.eia@erm.com 
 

Finally, once you have completed your review and discussion of the 

material, move through the room to allow others to do the same. 

 

Meeting Etiquette 
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